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Dear Board of Trustees,
 
We recently discovered that a new fiberoptic line has been bored through a district sewer
main adjacent to 5808 Teresa Drive.  We have called in for utility locates to determine the
service provider that caused the damage and notify them of our intent to fix the damage
and bill them for the work to remediate the damage.  Since this is the first occurrence of this
since my time at the district, I thought it was warranted to discuss our procedure for
remediating these situations.  Please see below for maps and images of the damaged are.
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Jesse Stephens, Facilities Engineering Manager
Boone County Regional Sewer District (BCRSD)
1314 N. 7th St., Columbia, MO 65201
C:573.239.4025 | O: 573.443.2774

e: jstephens@bcrsd.com | w: www.bcrsd.com










 

 


